
PADMA SESHADRI BALA BHAVAN SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, K.K.NAGAR ,CH-78 

 

 
Dear Parents and Students 

 

 
 

It has come to our notice that certain allegations have been made against a teacher of our 

KK Nagar school in social media posts which was brought to our notice only on the night of 

23 /05/ 21 . 

 

 
We would like to make it clear that our school has always had a zero tolerance against any 

behaviour that adversely affects the physical, emotional and psychological well being of our 

students. 

Contrary to what is mentioned in the social media posts the management has not come 

across any such complaints in the past. 

We are deeply concerned about the information that has surfaced from last night. As a law 

abiding, student centric institution, we are taking suo motu notice of the allegations and are 

initiating all necessary steps to address the situation in a free, fair and transparent manner 

and as required by law . 

We appeal to all concerned to await the outcome of the investigation and desist from 

undermining the reputation of the school . 

The welfare of our students will always be our top 

priority. Stay Safe . Stay Healthy . 

 

Mrs. Geetha Govindarajan Mrs. Sheela Rajendra 

Principal, PSBB K K Nagar Dean & Director and Correspondent 

PSBB K K Nagar Psbb Group of Schools 


